
 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

 

 

 

My Dear Colleagues and Friends: 

The summer issue examined 13 papers but only one paper met 

the high standards of the Journal of Sustainable Development in 

Africa. 

I am delighted to publish this article entitled: “Waste 

Management Practices as Local Order: Attitudes and 

Perceptions of Residents in Ashaiman, Ghana.” 

The paper embodies both theoretical and applied perspective of 

sustainable development and sustainability. 

Sincerely, 

 

Valentine Udoh James. Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 
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